
DISNEY  FILM  WINS  ANOTHER
“BEST DOCUMENTARY”

This is the article that appeared in the September 2024 edition of
Catalyst, our monthly journal. The date that prints out reflects the day
that it was uploaded to our website. For a more accurate date of when the

article was first published, check out the news release, here.

Over the summer, the Catholic League’s documentary, “Walt’s
Disenchanted  Kingdom,”  won  “Best  Documentary”  at  the
International Film Market. This brings to nine the number of
awards we won. We had four wins, four nominations, and one
honorable mention.

In addition to winning “Best Documentary” at the International
Film Market, we won that award at the L.A. International Short
Film Festival. We were nominated for “Best Documentary” at the
Perth Christian Film Festival (Australia), the Prisma Film
Festival (Rome, Italy), and the Arizona Faith and Family Film
Festival.

The film has been seen by millions of people, at home and
abroad. It is available on Amazon and several other platforms.

Disney has been rocked by criticism coming from many quarters
about some of its fare, and we sure had something to do with
that  outcome.  We  were  the  only  organization  to  make  a
documentary detailing its departure from the days of Walt
Disney. He never authorized films and events that tried to
sexualize children.

If you haven’t seen the film, please see our website and click
on “Videos” for information.
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